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Benesch Friedlander Coplan and Aronoff LLP  
71 South Wacker Drive Suite 1600  
Chicago, Illinois  
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msilberman@beneschlaw.com 
 
RE: Acknowledgement of First Annual Progress Report and Financial Commitment    

Permit #22-020 - Humboldt Park Health Wellness Center  
Permit Holder: Humboldt Park Health  

 
Dear Counsel: 
 
In a letter dated July 3, 2023, we received your notice of the first annual progress report and the 
financial commitment of the Permit referenced above.  Our records will show that the Permit was 
financially committed on October 14, 2022, and the annual progress report is in compliance with 
77 ILAC 1130.760.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
John P. Kniery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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